VA STATE 600 CLUB

The 10th Annual VA State 600 Club doubles and singles tournament was
held in Winchester, VA at Northside Lanes. Of the 56 pairs entered in the
doubles event, prizes were awarded to the following ladies:

1. Renny Clevenger/Jane Ward AV-DC 1466-216-1682 $192.00
2. Sallie Surratt/Ellen Carey SV 1535-120-1655 140.00
3. Joyce Croxton/Lucille McBrayer DC 1476-153-1629 100.00
4. Brenda Townsend/Shirley Stark DC 1475-150-1625 70.00
5. Dixie Atkins/Betty Putnam DC 1367-249-1616 40.00
6. Audrey Sitten/Jo Britten GP/DC 1435-180-1615 20.00

Hi team games out of place position went to:

1. Kay Vincent/Margurette Leith DC 465 $16.00
2. JoAnn Gwyn/Patricia Young DC 425 12.00
3. Patty Melfa/Barbara Hines GR 403 8.00

The singles event on Sunday produced more fine scoring. From the 118
entries in that event, the following received prize checks:

1. Sylvia Collins AV 788-111-899 $104.00
2. Patricia Powell DC 736-129-865 85.00
3. Betty Putnam DC 736-123-859 70.00
4. Jo Britten DC 767- 75-842 55.00
5. Janette Carneal CA 749- 93-842 55.00
6. Jacquelyn Rochford DA 728-111-839 40.00
7. Brenda Townsend DC 760- 78-838 30.00
8. Anna Howard DC 752- 78-830 26.00
9. Opal MacFarlane DC 734- 90-824 22.00
10. Vicki Wilson DC 754- 69-823 18.00
11. Carolyn Marshall DC 680-135-815 14.00
12. Ann Wilt DC 700-114-814 10.00

Hi individual games out of place position were awarded to:

1. Lois Sexton DC 232 $8.00
2. Jerri Sue Bowman SV 222 6.00
3. Jessie Clarke GR 216 4.00

At the annual meeting following the singles event Hi Series Plaques for the
83-84 season were presented to Ellen Carey and Linda Ritenour from the
Shenandoah Valley WBA for their 656 series. Members also reelected Rhoda
Thomas, Shenandoah Valley, Vice President and Jo Springer, DC Area,
Secretary-treasurer. Directors elected were Phyllis Moore, SV, as Central
Director and Mary-Ann Keyes, as Southeastern Director. Ladies from the
Tidewater and DC Area Associations submitted bids to host the 1985 tour-
nament and the DC Area was selected. The tournament will be held on the
third weekend in October, as stipulated in the standing rules, so keep that
weekend free,



